
 
 

 

 

 

DATE:    SEP 14, 2012 

 

TO:      Janio Szklaruk M.D. 

         Box 57 

 

FROM:    Institutional Review Board IRB5 

         Office of Protocol Research 

         Box 198 

 

SUBJECT: Expedited Continuing Review Approval of 2011-0279 

 

Title:   Utility of Post- Gd-EOB-DTPA MR Imaging in Prediction of 

Compensatory Hypertrophy of the Liver Following Portal Vein Embolization 

(PVE) 

 

The above named and numbered protocol was reviewed using the expedited 

review process in accordance with the Institutional Review Board (IRB) 

Policy for Continuing Review of Research and the federal regulations 

governing human subjects research [45 CFR 46.109(e) and 21 CFR 

56.109(f)]. 

 

On SEP 05, 2012, the IRB chair or designee expeditedly approved the 

continuation of this protocol. All research related activities may 

continue on this protocol for another 365 days. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call the Office 

of Protocol Research at (713)792-2933 or send an email to IRB CONTINUING 

REVIEW@mdanderson.org. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

           Janio Szklaruk


